
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 

 BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

The meeting of the Budget Advisory Committee scheduled to be held on Wednesday, June 30, 

1999, in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, at 2:00 

p.m., has been cancelled. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Ms. Betty Henderson, Committee 

Administrator, at 392-8088. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

B. Henderson/ms       for City Clerk 

Attachment 

June 25, 1999 
 

 
 Budget Advisory Committee 
 
Councillor Tom Jakobek (Chair) 

Councillor Bas Balkissoon 

Councillor Gordon Chong 

 
 

Councillor Olivia Chow 

Councillor Blake Kinahan 

 
 

Councillor Jane Pitfield 

Councillor David Shiner 
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